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Presentation of the next report
On January 8, 2019 at the faculty of Energy Supply of Agriculture and Water Resources the work carried
out  in  2018  on  the  organization  of  research  activities,  preparation  of  scientific  and  pedagogical
professionals,  work with  talented students,  introduction of  research results  into  the educational  and
production process were discussed. The vice-rector for scientific researches and innovations Pr. T.Sultonov,
the head of the department for innovations and training researchers Pr. Sh.Imomov and the faculty team
participated in the discussion. The dean of the faculty Pr. A.Isoqov made a report on the work carried out
last year.

 


